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30th September 2022 
 
 
 
Dear Parents / Guardians, 
 
We would like to invite Year 11 Art students and their parents/guardians to attend an Art Information 
Evening on Wednesday 12th October 2022. The aim of the evening is to give you a chance to talk 
to myself as your child’s Art teacher, about their Art GCSE. We recently had Year 11 Parents 
Evening, but I felt it would be beneficial to give you more time to discuss your child’s progress 
towards their Art GCSE. There will also be an opportunity for your child to show you the work they 
have completed so far. It would therefore be useful if you could bring your child along to the 
evening, but this is not essential if it’s not possible. 
 
There are two available time slots for the evening, 4.30pm or 5.30pm. Please can you fill in the 
Microsoft Form below to let us know that you are attending and which timeslot you would prefer. 
Please note, this form will close on Tuesday 11th October at 11.30pm. 
 
Year 11 Art Information Evening – Sign Up Form 
 
If you are unable to attend on Wednesday 12th October, but would like more information about your 
child’s Art GCSE, please do not hesitate to contact me on my email address below. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs Louisa King 
Head of Art 
lking@johnferneley.org    
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